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Palm Sunday, April 10, 10:30 am 

Resurrection Egg Hunt 
 

 
 

Easter Sunday, Worship at 9:30 am 
also via Zoom 

No Sunday School 

 



 
 
 

Dear Friends at St. Paul’s, 
 
It is so wonderful to see how God continues to bring the 
right people into your life - they are people who support 
you regardless of the circumstances. This describes all of 
you. Over the years, you continue to support our Head 
Start families and you do this with no questions asked. 
 
Words can not express our gratitude to each and every 
one of you. You have touched so many lives with your 
kindness and generosity It takes very special people to 
make someone smile with tears in their eyes.  You are all 
very special! Thank you for being who you are. 
 
    Staff, Children and Families from 
    Luzerne County Head Start 
    Back Mountain Center 
 
 
 
Thank-you to all who participated in this project. This is just one 
example of St. Paul’s outreach into the community. 


